To: Planning Board, City of Auburn
From: Rosemary Mosher, City of Auburn Addressing Officer

Re: Parcel #275-001 and 275-026-001
We have received a permit application for a new house on lot #275-026-001. The house will be

located on an access drive, which also serves Parcel 276-001, currently 448 Youngs Corner Rd.
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Current 911 standards require that we name an access road whenever there are two or more

addressable structures serviced by the road.
Stephen Helms, the owner requesting the permit for the new home has requested it be called

HBI Drive. Abbreviations are not allowed, so he modified his request to Helms Dr. or Brothers
Dr. The 911 Communications Center has reservations about Helms (it sounds similar to Holmes,
which exists in Poland, within their dispatch area), but has been approved as a potential name.

They would also approve Brothers Dr.
We contacted the owner of Parcel 276-001, Carmille Bernard, who has lived there for more than

30 years. He understood the need to change his address, but specifically requested that the
road not be given a personal name and submitted a list of more than a dozen potential names.



Most are too close to existing road names for consideration, but one Windy Shore Lane, has
been approved as a potential name by the E911 Communications Center. An alternate would be
Wave Dr., also approved by 911.



